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Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  
The below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the BID as 
published.   
 

1. Question: What kind of terminations will be used on this work? Can we utilize Clearfield 
brand in the cabinets? 
 
Answer: Clearfield cassettes and bulk heads will be provided by CBX for this project.

 The contractor will need to splice the fibers in the cassettes in each cabinet.  
 

2. Further Clarifications: CBX will provide the 144 micro fiber, Clearfield cassettes and 
bulkheads, traffic cabinet that will need to be installed on the west side of bridge, and the 
7-way future path. All other materials will be furnished by the contractor.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Clarifying Questions 


